
Church of Saint Matthew – October 21 2018 
 
 
BOY SCOUTS TROOP 288 

Troop 288 (Chartered by COS) will be taking orders for Christmas wreaths, garland and other 
Christmas greenery & will be selling Gourmet Popcorn after Masses NEXT WEEKEND; Saturday, 
October 27 &  Sunday, October 28th. If you want to place a direct order, please call Joan Smith at 

651.271.3236. This fund raiser helps the troop raise money for equipment and camping trips.  
 
ROSARY/CCW NEWS 

On Monday, October 29th from 12:00 Noon to 1:00 p.m. Rosary in the Chapel along with the traveling 
picture of Our Lady of Guadalupe, brought to us from Our Lady of Guadalupe Church and the 
Guadalupana Society. Bring along your Rosary to pray with members of our parish and other 
parishes.  

 
THE POWER OF PRAYER 

You can request prayers for yourself, family and friends by calling St. Matthew’s Prayer Line 
651.457.0228. You can request prayers for healing, family unhappiness, help to find a job, addiction 
to name a few. All requests are confidential.  
in our neighborhood.  

 
 COMMUNITY OF SAINTS NEWS 
Community of Saints is excited to announce that they will once again be hosting a Halloween Dance! The dance will take 
place in the Community of Saints' gymnasium on Friday, October 26th from 6:30-9:30pm.   In addition to the school 
community, the dance is open to their sponsoring parish communities as well!  The cost of the dance is $5/person or 
$20/immediate family, and includes a DJ, games and opportunities to purchase food and refreshments at 
concessions.  Please note: all students must be accompanied by an adult-this is not a chaperoned event.  Thank you, and 
they hope to see you there!  Questions?  Call the COS: 651-457-2510.   
 
Our middle school students will be helping set up an ofrenda in the St. Michael church for Los Dias Los Muertos 
(Wednesday, October 31st-Friday, November 2nd).  The school students and staff are welcome to place items on the 
ofrenda such as pictures and favorite treats that honor their lost loved ones.   
 
Also, our fifth grade classes will be performing a presentation for All Saints' Day at our school Mass on Thursday, 
November 1st.  Student Mass is typically every Thursday morning at 9:10am.  All are welcome to attend the student 
Masses. 
 
NEW AROUND THE NEIGHBORHOOD 
 
SAINT MICHAEL ADORATION CHAPEL 
Come watch with ME… 
 
SEVEN Open Hours 
Sunday 11:00 a.m.     
Monday 3:00 a.m.    
Tuesday, 1:00 p.m. 
Wednesday 6:00 p.m.   Wednesday 9:00 p.m.  
Saturday 10:00 p.m.    Saturday 11:00 p.m. 
 
The Church of St. Michael began Perpetual Adoration at Our Lady of the Angels Chapel on April 26, 1992 and continues 
24 hours a day 7 days a week. While visiting the Adoration Chapel don’t forget to stop into the Chapel Library. We have 
many books on a whole host of subject.  
 
The Chapel is located at 337 East Hurley Street, West St. Paul MN 55118. The entrance is on the north end of the 
building.  Please call Shirley for the entrance code 651.457. 6844. 
 


